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Stacy Lewis – Fall 2018 Assembly 

 

This year we have held 6 Alateen workshops in the Area: 

Suffolk 3/17/18, Midlothian 5/12/18, VA Beach 6/20/18, 

Toano 8/11/18, Fredericksburg 10/6/18 and Roanoke 

10/13/18. 

Several of these workshops were held to promote future 

Alateen meetings.   Williamsburg and Fredericksburg 

hope to reopen meetings that have been shuttered.  

Williamsburg has not had an Alateen meeting in years.  

Please give the new Alateen meetings in your District all 

the support you can. 

 

I would like to thank the Area and all the Districts for all 

their support over the last 6 years.  It has been a pleasure 

training new – and old – sponsors to carry the message 

to all of the teens who truly love and appreciate all their 

sponsors and the Alateen program.  We could not have 

healthy groups in Virginia without our Sponsors.  


